Governance Meeting at Central Office

Tuesday, March 23, 2010

8:00 am

Participants in Attendance:  Cindy Kinney - Doris Cook – Roger Slaton – Roxanne Fausett – Nicky Gilleland – Thomas Edwards – Jamie Ulrich – Bill Zadernak

The committee reviewed the work that other committees have done.

The committee reviewed the Dawson County Schools Governance Structure.  There would be a System Governance Council above the individual school’s Governance Council.  There will be an annual report from each council.

The Committee reviewed the responsibilities of the Principal, Governance Council, and the Board of Education.  There was some discussion concerning the budget responsibilities of each group.

The Committee reviewed the composition of each school’s governing council.  There was some discussion concerning the training that the council members would receive and how the business community will be involved on the councils.  The school councils will meet monthly.

Further Discussion:  Who would do the training and the cost?  The committee discussed that it would be a good idea to have a Train the Trainers session to help with further cost and training needs each year.  The committee reviewed questions from the application.

Next Meeting:  TBA

